
 
 
 

                              

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, 
Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE 
 
T:  0121 464 5191 
F:  0121 464 3711 
 
E:  shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk 
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett – NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics 

 
 
 
 
 
17th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: Results of the proposal to change the school uniform – Years 7-11 
 
I am writing to you with the results of the letter sent to all parents/carers on the 3rd 
May 2022 in reference to a proposed change of uniform. 
 
Due to the overwhelming positive response to the letter, the change to a plain black 
pleated knee length skirt will come into force from the first school day of the 
academic year in September.   
 
Thank you for your feedback. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Dr Jayne Bartlett 
Headteacher 
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